
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               15th September 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

‘Respect people’s feelings even if it does not 
mean anything to you, it could mean everything 
to them’ 

’ 

Diary Dates 
 

16 Sep   Rosh Hashanah 
18 Sep   Y2 Clubs 3:15-4:00 
19 Sep   Y2 Reading Meeting 2:00 Infant Hall 
21 Sep   Y1  Reading Meeting 2:00 Infant Hall  

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Letters have been sent home with the details 
of our Extra Curricular Clubs which will be 
starting next week for children in Y2. After 
the Christmas holidays we will be offering the 
clubs to Y1. Dates and times are as follows: 
 
Book Club     Mon 18 Sep 3:15-4:00pm 
STEM         Mon 18 Sep 3:15-4:00pm 
Multiskills     Mon 18 Sep 3:15-4:00pm 
 
 

Roald Dahl Day 
 

The children enjoyed learning all about the 
author Roald Dahl. Well done to all children 
who found the ‘golden ticket’. Hope you 
enjoyed your storybooks. There is a writing 
competition for all the children to take part 
in on Seesaw – good luck! 
 
 

 

Reading Meetings 
 
Now that your child has settled into school, 
they will soon be extremely busy with new 
learning every day. We know that you will 
want to support your child with their learning.  
For this reason we will regularly hold 
meetings throughout the school year to 
ensure that you are fully informed in all 
aspects of your child’s learning journey. Mrs 
Mullock (Reading and Phonics Lead) will lead a 
meeting which will focus on information for 
parents on reading and phonics to support 
your child at home. The dates and times for 
your child’s class are as follows: 
 
Tue   19  Sep    2:00pm  Y2  Infant Hall 
 
Thu   21  Sep    2.00pm  Y1   Infant Hall 
 

An Open Evening will be held 
on: 

 
 Wednesday 11th October  

 4:00-5:30pm 
 

 for parents of prospective 
Nursery and Reception 

children. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ParentApp Connect 
 

If you haven’t already done so then you will be 
invited to join ParentApps – this is the way the 
school communicates between parents. This app is 
a useful tool which gives instant information such 
as letters, newsletters and term dates. If you are 
new to the school, you will be sent a link to 
download the app. Should there be any difficulty 
then a member of the office team will be 
available to help. 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
 

SCHOOL TIMES: 
 

8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       96% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   96%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   100% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    96% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
5 classes in green this week…well done  
everyone for fabulous attendance! A 
special well done to Poppies with 100%!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
96% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

 
Dojos are given to every child 

in school before registers 
close. 

 
    School begins at 8:45am 
 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8:00 – 8:45AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:15 – 5:30PM 

 
 
 

 Reminder 
 

When providing your child with a packed lunch we 
kindly ask that you do not pack any nut based 
products as we have children with severe 
allergies. 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team are coming in to school on 
Tuesday 17th October to deliver the flu vaccine 
to all children. Please follow the link below to give 
your consent: 
It is important for you to fill in the form even if 
you do not wish your child to have the vaccine :  

 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 


